
 
 

 

 

 

There is one last swimming session for Curie 

and Einstein next week. There will not be any 

swimming during transition week. 

 

Cromer trip is on Tuesday 16th July.  

 

 

How time flies! It doesn’t seem that long ago since we were welcoming you and the children to Dereham 

Junior Academy. We are immensely proud of the children; their work, their behaviour and their 

enthusiasm. A big thank you to all the parents for your support this year, your children would not have 

made such great progress without you. Just like we’ve been banging on about since Christmas, please 

continue to read with your child over the summer holidays. Parental engagement has been proven to have 

a huge impact on a child’s academic abilities. Other useful things that you could do over the summer (if 

the children are bored), would be to help them tell the time and revise their 3, 4 and 8 times tables. 

Times Table Rockstars and Mathletics will still be available over the summer. But, most importantly, 

enjoy the break! 

 

We know some parents have been disappointed to learn that we are mixing up the classes when the 

children move into Year 4. We can assure you that this decision was not taken lightly, but after weighing 

up many factors including; class sizes, dynamics and academic success, it was decided that a mix was the 

right thing to do for our children as a whole. You’ll find out your new child’s class when transition week 

begins on Thursday 18th July. 

 

 Reports are due out on Friday 12th. If you would like to discuss your child’s report, please feel free to 

come and chat to us on the gate as usual or book an appointment with the office. The parental comment 

on the report forms really help us to know how we are doing, so please pop any general comments (positive 

or constructive) onto these. 

 


